
SIERRA DISPOSAL SERVICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. on December 10, 2013, by the 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors which will be held at the Board of Supervisors' Chambers, 
330 Fair Lane, Building A, Placerville, California. The public hearing will consider the request by 
Sierra Disposal Service to raise residential and commercial rates by 6.6°/o. 

The current and proposed rates are as follows: 

RESIDENTIAL 
• (1) 32-Gallon Can Picked Up Weekly 
• (1) 32-Gallon Can Picked Up Weekly Senior Rate (age 65+) 
• (2) 32-Gallon Cans Picked Up Weekly 
• (1) 45-Gallon Can Picked up Weekly 
COMMERCIAL 
• Per 32-Gallon Can 
• Per Cubic Yard 
• Per Compacted Cubic Yard 

Current New 
Rate Rate 

20.09 
19.02 
28.70 
24.36 

6.35 
22.05 
54.20 

21.42 
20.28 
30.59 
25.97 

6.77 
23.51 
57.78 
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